
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hoarding section removal on George Street – temporary station entry/exit 
closures.  
 
To facilitate the safe removal of a section of hoarding on the Brookfield Place 
development at Wynyard Station on George Street, the George Street entry/exit to the 
station will be temporarily closed over four nights between 8:00pm and 4.30am starting on 
Monday 30 November, Tuesday 1 December, Wednesday 2 December and Thursday 3 
December 2020. 
 
To minimise community impacts, these works will coincide with Sydney Light Rail 
maintenance works that require temporary traffic changes on George Street.   
 
During the temporary station access closures, commuters and station users will be 
redirected via station announcements and signage.  Wayfinding staff will also provide 
assistance and directions to the following alternate entry/exit points: 
 

- The lifts and escalators from the Wynyard Station concourse and at the 
Carrington and York street entry/exits 

- The Barangaroo western tunnel connection on the western side of Wynyard 
Station. 

 
Inside Wynyard Station, wayfinding staff dressed in easily identifiable yellow and black 
‘Ask Me’ wayfinding t-shirts will be located on the station concourse and at the 
Carrington and York Street entrances to provide assistance and directions to alternate 
entry/exit points.  There will also be wayfinding staff located outside on George Street, at 
the closed station entry/exit.  
 
A section of the footpath on George Street will be closed and signage will be in place to 
direct and assist pedestrians around the work site.  
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CONTACT US 
For more information or to ask questions about the construction of Brookfield 

Place Sydney, please: 
 

Call 1800 907 203  
Email brookfieldplacesydney@multiplex.global 

Visit buildingbrookfieldplacesydney.com 

 

 

 

 

 


